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BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

 
President: Tim Casey      
1st V.P.: L. Schroeder     
2ndV.P.: Dave Hanson           
Secretary: Phil St. Clair  
Treasurer: Larry Voss     
Membership: vacant 
T. Twister:L Schroeder   
Lion Tamer: Dave Hanson     
Past Pres.:  Tim Casey    
Webmaster: M. McKeon  
Directors: 
 
 Class of 2020 
 Mike Hahn  
 John Hanson           
 
 Class of 2019 
 Dan Meier  
 Larry Voss        
 Gale Wolf  
  
 
APPOINTED COMMITTEE HEADS 
  
Bingo – 
Cash Raffle: John Hilbert              
Deer Hide Collection: D. Henske  
Dinner Programs: Dennis Hill  
Dinner Arrangements:  

L. Schroeder         
Donations: Bob Becker  
Education & Scholarships: 

  Bob Cook             
Hwy Clean-Up: vacant 
Lions’ Apparel: Jim Higgins  
Market:  Tim Casey              
Newsletter Editor: Mike Hahn  
Pancakes: John Hanson  
Pork Chop Dinners: J. Hilbert  
Publicity: Dennis Hill   
Refresh. Service: Don Barnabo  
Sunshine: Gale Wolf                     
Vision Screening:  vacant 
Golf Tournament: John Hanson  
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Past President John Hanson 

With the passing of Henry 

Bauers we have lost another 

extraordinary man and Lion's 

member.  Our sincere 

condolences go out to Lois, 

BJ and the rest of the family 

at his passing.  

 

I first got to know Henry well 

when he was elected to the 

Town Board.  His first 

assignment was to research 

and come up with a 

recommendation for a 

new water patrol boat.  That 

project alone showed that he 

was going to be an 

outstanding board 

member.  Through the years 

he led many projects 

including upgrading the 

playground and supervising 

the construction of the 

bathroom facilities at the 

playground. .  

 

He established a close 

relationship with Mrs. 

Uihlien which led to her 

funding of major 

improvement in our town 

parks.  The most significant 

project was his leadership in 

the development of our world 

class bike trail system.   

 

As a Lion he provided the 

same kind of leadership.  He 

served on our Board for 

several years, and 

was President for two 

terms.  He served on several 

committees, and where there 

was a need, Henry was 

there.  Much of what he did 

was under the radar, but key 

to the efficient operation of 

the events our club held.     

 

We mourn the loss of 

Henry, but I know he would 

much rather have us celebrate 

his life.  It was a life well 

lived, and he left our lives 

and the world in a better 

place.  Our memories of 

Henry are filled with the 

many contributions he made 

for the betterment of our 

community..  John Hanson 

 

 

Please support our 

advertisers.  See the last 

page of the newsletter for 

their information. 



 


